
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

Mission 
Statement 

To supervise and 
encourage the civic 

programs and 
social activities for 

all neighbors 
residing in 

Westgate Hills. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Westgate    
Hills            
Civic 
Association  
   appreciates 
   your support 
THANK YOU! 

Summer 2010                                              www.westgatehillscivic.org 

Upcoming Events 
 Quarterly Meeting- Monday, June 7 @ 7:30pm: 

• Treasurer’s report 
• Community Updates and Discussion: …this is your 

opportunity to get involved and effect a change in our 
community!

Register your email with WHCA and become a member at 
www.westgatehillscivic.org and follow WHCA on facebook. 

CONCERT  IN  THE  PARK 
Monday June 21at Westgate Park Lower Field 

6:30pm-Dusk

NNIIGGHHTT  AATT  TTHHEE  BBAALLLLPPAARRKK  TTOO  SSEEEE  WWIILLMMIINNGGTTOONN  BBLLUUEE  RROOCCKKSS  
SATURDAY JUNE 19, 6:05PM  AT FRAWLEY STADIUM 

TICKETS $9 PER PERSON, WITH BUS TRANSPORTATION $20 PER PERSON 
RESERVE YOUR SEATS BY JUNE 7: 
EMAIL INFO@WESTGATEHILLSCIVIC.ORG OR CALL 610-446-2143  

Bring your own blanket or 
chair for a picnic, enjoy 
rides, play games and run 
races. 
Cost is $5 per person 
(kids under two free).  
Includes entry to all rides, 
games and picnic (hot dog, 
snack and beverage). 
Wristbands will be for sale 
at the start of the parade. 

Westgate Park 
Circle 

10:30am Parade 

Westgate Park 

Lower Field 

11:00am Rides & 
Games 

11:30am Picnic 

12:30pm Music 

Fourth 
of July 

Enjoy the summer 
holiday with all 

your neighbors! 



  
 

The Westgate Hills News 
 

Members 
Information 

 
Neighbors Helping 
Neighbors List: 
pet sitters, yard work, 
snow removal, house 
cleaning, handy-man, 
tutoring services, and  
senior’s assistance. 
Available to Westgate 
Neighbors please 
contact Elaine, 
emskahan@ 
msn.com  or 610-446-
8842 for your copy. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
First Ward 
Commissioner 
Steve D’Emilio 
610-449-5685 or 484-
571-5521. 
Email: 
Stephen.Demilio@ 
uphs.upenn.edu 

Neighbor News 
Thank you to Andrea 
McGonigle for 
organizing the Egg 
Hunt at the park. 
 
 
Congratulations to the 
Harman Family, who 

welcomed home a 
new baby boy! 
 
Welcome to the 
Daddario Family, who 
have moved into their 
home on Windsor 
Park Lane. 

Support your Neighbors…Patronize their Businesses

President’s Message 
WHCA welcomes 
your ideas for 
social and civic 
involvement.  
Please join us at 
our next meeting to 
discuss ways 
WHCA can unite 
and represent our 
community and to 

PO Box 705, Havertown, PA 19083 
info@westgatehillscivic.org 

Leadership Team 
Kimberly Harman  (President) 
Tom Straub  (Vice-President) 

Doug MacLaughlin  (Treasurer) 
Betsy McElreavey  (Secretary) 

Board of Directors 
Don Paterson 

Chip Gallagher 
Victor Sage 

 

Volunteers Serving the Community Since 1939 

 
Tell us your news at 
info@ 
westgatehillscivic.org 
or 610-446-2143 

To see your business card here- email: info@westgatehillscivic.org 

continue the traditions 
of annual events such 
as the Egg Hunt, Yard 
Sale, July 4th Parade 
and Picnic, Concert in 
the Park, Golf Outing 
and Santa’s visit as 
well as start new ones! 
 
 

Westgate Hills Civic Association 

Volunteering is a 
great way to use 
your skills and 
talents to improve 
our neighborhood.  
WHCA looks 
forward to seeing 
you there, THANK 
YOU. 



 


